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11 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
County Lines and Online Safety 
 
At Helston Community College, we have an extensive set of procedures and support strategies for 
the safeguarding of our students.  However, we are always looking to develop this further. In order 
to reach the wider community, we have asked local feeder primary schools to share this information 
on our behalf. 
  
As part of our development this half term, we will be focusing on County Lines and Online Safety, in 
hope of raising awareness of the associated risks.  
 
We have attached some information which we think may be of use to parents/carers in supporting 
young people in the Helston area.  
  
We continue to encourage members of the community to report any concerns they may have about 
our students to Helston Community College’s Safeguarding Team [contact details are provided 
below]. 
 
Mr A Oates 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
aoates@helston.cornwall.sch.uk | 01326 572685 
 
Ms P Martin 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 
pmartin@helston.cornwall.sch.uk | 01326 572685 
 
Ms C Price 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 
cprice@helston.cornwall.sch.uk| 01326 572685 
 
Ms K Harvey  
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 
kharvey@helston.cornwall.sch.uk | 01326 572685 
   
Thank you for your continued support in keeping the students at Helston Community College safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
  
 
 

Mrs M Mugford  
Assistant Headteacher 
Community 
mmugford@helston.cornwall.sch.uk 
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